
2 June 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Warm greetings from St. La Salle!

Thank you for enrolling your child at DLSZ. By now you are already preparing the materials that
your children will need for learning. Most of you would have already received the books that you
ordered. In connection with this, one of the items on the list— Scholastic Math Manipulatives—will
only be delivered in August since our enrollment period has been extended to June 30, 2022.
According to our Scholastic Partner, the frames will only be laminated once the complete order
has been placed and delivery will be  3 to 4 weeks afterwards.

We would also like to advise you that the actual price is not ₱240.00 as initially quoted but
₱400.00. We sincerely apologize for this. Because of this, kindly answer the Google Form found
in this link Survey to Kinder Parents on Order of Math Manipulatives to finalize your order for the
Math Manipulatives. You may also choose to cancel the order that you initially placed and we may
either reimburse the payment or apply it to any outstanding balance you may still have by the end
of the academic year.

We hope for your understanding for any inconvenience that this matter may have caused you.

Thank you very much.

In St. La Salle,

Maria Elena Olivia C. Camatog
Grade School Principal

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd-XqQxVCZvEsgXXS42qD-V4Rlqi0VTs2JagNlREazwrN_idw/viewform

